Pelican Isle POA Open Board Meeting April 12, 2025

Meeting called to order at 10:06 am by President Larry Ganaway. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Roll call; Officers present President Larry Ganaway and Vice President Chalma Gonzales. Board members Tom Manning and Charlie Bulin, also present is Janet Flies and Pam Bottelberghe

Minutes read by Pam Bottelberghe from Open Board Meeting January 18, 2025. Minutes were approved as read.

Financial report given by Janet Flies. Property insurance was \$10,000.00 this year. That was the lowest quote we got of the two companies that would even write us a policy. 10 property owners that need to have liens placed on their properties. Starting quarter 3 all statements will be emailed to save money on postage. There are about 12 people that do not have email and we will continue to mail those statements. Financial report approved as read.

Projects in process discussed; boat ramp, front light and flag.

Meeting adjourned at 10:33